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Nicholas Law

From: David Harford <david@dhconsulting.co.nz>
Sent: Wednesday, 28 August 2024 14:06
To: Nicholas Law
Subject: RE: PC0001/23 Alford Forest Road - Iwi consultation

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Categories: Yellow Category

It will be into a future subdivision consent and volunteered conditions. 
 
Regards 
 
David H 
 
 
 
 

From: Nicholas Law <Nicholas.Law@adc.govt.nz>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2024 1:51 PM 
To: David Harford <david@dhconsulting.co.nz> 
Subject: RE: PC0001/23 Alford Forest Road - Iwi consultation 
 
Hi David, 
 
Before I send to AEC Limited under Schedule 1 Clause 4A, are you able to clarify your response?  
 
How are you proposing to give effect to it? 
 
Are you proposing to incorporate the below into the plan change (noting that this would likely require a new rule or detail on the ODP)? 
 
Or are you proposing to incorporate the below in a future subdivision consent (noting that no consent has been lodged yet)?  
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Kind regards, 
Nicholas 
 
 

From: David Harford <david@dhconsulting.co.nz>  
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2024 4:34 PM 
To: Nicholas Law <Nicholas.Law@adc.govt.nz> 
Subject: RE: PC0001/23 Alford Forest Road - Iwi consultation 
 
Hello Nicholas 
 
We are happy to accept an accidental discovery protocol condition and the plantings proposed within the roading areas as shown on the plans can be native 
plantings in accord with AEL suggestions. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
DH 
 
 
David Harford 
David Harford Consulting Ltd 
Resource Management Planning 
Aon House 
2 Queens Drive 
ASHBURTON 7700 
PH 03 3077 164 
MOB:029 3077 164 
Email:david@dhconsulting.co.nz 
www.dhconsulting.co.nz 
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From: Nicholas Law <Nicholas.Law@adc.govt.nz>  
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2024 12:03 PM 
To: David Harford <david@dhconsulting.co.nz> 
Cc: Lauren Wright <Lauren.Wright@adc.govt.nz> 
Subject: PC0001/23 Alford Forest Road - Iwi consultation 
 
Hi David, 
  
AEC Limited have provided the following letter regarding the proposed plan change.  
  
In accordance with Schedule 1 Clause 3B(e) are you please able to advise of your response? 
  
https://www.legislation.govt.nz/act/public/1991/0069/latest/DLM241204.html 
  
I will include your response in the plan change application material and send to AEC Limited under Schedule 1 Clause 4A. 
  
Kind regards, 
Nicholas 

Nicholas Law  |  Senior Planner  

DDI 033077875  | M  
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